
 

July 19th 2022 

Reference: GB One EA 

 

 

 

Environment Agency 

Via Email 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Re: GTR Environmental Permit Application, GB One, Ajax Avenue, Slough, Berkshire 

SL1 4BG, Permit Reference EPR/CP3042QG/A001 

 

I am writing in respect of the above application as a Director of GTR Management Services 

Ltd.  We confirm that Martin Carroll is an Officer of the Company and is authorised to make 

the application on the Company’s behalf. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 
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